
 

 

 

 

Invitation for Public Views Regarding Government-owned Non-Commercial 

Institutions 

Proposals in the Cabinet Paper presented by His Excellency the President on 13.12.2024 and titled 

as “Review of Government-Owned Non-Commercial Institutions”, have been approved by the 

Cabinet of Ministers on 18.12.2024. 

In line with the said decision, a committee chaired by the Secretary to the Prime Minister has been 

established to submit recommendations to the Cabinet of Ministers on actions to be taken to 

improve the quality of public services and regulatory operations of the government-owned non-

commercial institutions.  In order to perform the role of the committee, The committee has decided 

to seek suggestions from the public on the quality of public services provided by those institutions, 

problems faced by the public in receiving respective services, and proposals to improve the quality 

of services.  

The list of 166 recommended institutions for the review is available to download from the web link 

https://pmoffice.gov.lk/soesuggestions.php.  

General public will be able to contribute to the above task by submission of your suggestions and 

comments on the institutions mentioned in the list, by filling out the form attached to the web link 

below or sending an email to the following email address before 31.01.2025. 

 

Web Link: https://pmoffice.gov.lk/soesuggestions.php 

Email Address: soesuggestions@pmoffice.gov.lk 

 

 

Secretary to the Prime Minister 

Prime Minister's Office 

…. 01.2025 
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